THORNTON®

E N G I N EE R I N G L L P

February 3, 2022

Ms. Shawna Bonshak, Town Planner

Town of Canandaigua

5440 Route 5 & 20 West

Canandaigua, New York 14424

Re: Planning Board Application CPN-21-074

FLX Marine Boat Display Expansion
2121 S.R. 332, Town of Canandaigua, NY

Dear Ms. Bonshak:
The site plan application for the proposed FLX Marine Boat Display Expansion project at 2121 NYS Route
332 in the Town of Canandaigua has been revised to address the Planning Board's Continuation

Resolution dated October 26, 2021. The following documents are enclosed for the Planning Board’s
consideration.

* Frontenac Holdings, LLC attorney letter

* Project Narrative

* Revised Site Plan drawings S-1, S-2, and D-1 (24" x 36”)

= Landscape Renderings

= Storm Water Pollution Prevention Plan
PDF files of all enclosed materials have been sent to devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org and to
sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org. We request that this application be inciuded on the February 22™
Planning Board meeting agenda. Thank you.
Sincerely,
THORNTON ENGINEERING LLP

Mo F Sonitin,

Glenn F. Thornton, P.E.
Partner

cc: Kevin DeGraw, Frontenac Holdings (w/ enclosures)
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